
 

 

 

Cogent Fingerprint Services 

At the close of business on November 18, 2017, Cogent will no longer be 

providing fingerprint services for “new applicants”.  A new applicant is defined as 

an individual that pre-registers on the Cogent website and completes the initial 

fingerprint process prior to the close of business on November 18, 2017. 

Those unable to meet this deadline will be required to restart the process with 

the new State supplier, Idemia (Morpho Trust).  Applicants that have been 

notified their prints were rejected for quality purposes will have until November 

27, 2017 to complete the reprint process with Cogent.  Any “reprint applicants” 

who have not completed the reprint process with Cogent within this additional 

time period will be eligible to continue the reprint process with the new supplier. 

Please be advised that the District has not been informed of the fingerprint 

locations for Idemia.  We will update regarding the locations as soon as it is 

released. 

Thank you. 


